
 

 

 
 

 
April 14 2022 

Dear parents, 
 
I am writing this week to draw your attention to our social media accounts: 
 
Facebook: Doha British School Al Wakra 
Instagram: dbswakra 
 
I know that many parents already engage actively with our posts, but we are always keen to reach 
even more families within the Al-Wakra community, as well as those who may live further afield, so 
that we can promote the outstanding teaching & learning which takes place in our school each day. 
If those of you who use social media regularly could like, share or comment where appropriate in 
order to give our posts an even greater audience and thusly to spread the word about our brilliant 
school, that would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Similarly, we continue to seek to celebrate the external achievements of our students internally via 
our celebration board (which is located in between the primary and secondary blocks) and – with 
parental permission – externally via our social media accounts. If parents have any images of their 
children developing their characters outside of school (such as gaining karate belts, taking part in 
sports tournaments or winning awards of any type!), then they are very welcome to send them to 
me for the purpose outlined above. We are genuinely interested in watching our wonderful 
students grow and develop into the amazing people we know that they will become! 
 

As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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